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FORMER OFFICER ARRESTED

The City of Torrance and its Police Department are aware of the troubling allegations leading to
Evan Dahl’s arrest. Evan Dahl no longer works for the Torrance Police Department. Chief Jay
Hart remains committed to transparency and accountability. We have and will continue to
cooperate with LAPD’s investigation. Because this matter involves an ongoing criminal
investigation, we must refer any additional questions to LAPD.
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